
!  

Dear Local Business Owner, 

We are currently seeking sponsors for the 2nd Annual Hillcrest Ducky Derby, part of Springfield 
Township Community Day.   Our planned fundraising event has been moved online during the 
pandemic. It will be aired on Sunday, November 8, 2020 at noon.  You can view the race on 
Facebook @ Hillcrest Ducky Derby and on Instagram @ hillcrest ducky derby. 

Please join us in making this event a Quacktastic success! 

Race proceeds will assist David Murray, a Flourtown resident, who suffers from a rare form of 
Muscular Dystrophy, to live independently in his home for another year. Last year we were able 
to raise critical funds to repair key electrical and heating elements that were original to the 33- 
year- old handicap accessible home.  David had to assume payment of the home mortgage as 
of January, 2020.  Our goal is to keep him living independently in his home. 

We are currently looking for sponsors for this event.  If interested, please see the sponsorship 
levels below.                                                                       

Sponsorship Levels 
Platinum- $500 

Gold - $250 
Silver - $100 
Bronze - $50 

Your organization’s generosity will be recognized on social media.  
 Check can be made out to: Hillcrest Ducky Derby, P.O. Box 126, Flourtown, PA, 19031, or 
contact Pat Sivel @ 215-233-2472 

Company Information for Sponsorship

Organization

Address:

Website:

Sponsor Level:

Phone #:

Sponsorship Level:



Adopt a Duck at the 2nd Annual 
Hillcrest Ducky Derby! Virtually! 

  

Please adopt a duck or more in order to support the  
David Murray Supplemental Trust.  

                      Prizes awarded to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd places. 

Name:

Address:

Email:                                                                 Phone:

Duck Options ____1 Lucky Ducky for $5 donation 

____Quack Pack (3) for $15 donation 

____A Six Quack (6) for $30 donation 

____Totally Quakers (13) for $50 donation

Payment 
choice (check 
option)

__  Venmo @Duckyderby (Hillcrest Ducky Derby ECA) 
___Paypal @ paypal.me/Hillcrestduckyderby  
___ Checks made out to: Hillcrest Ducky Derby 
                                         P.O. Box 126 
                                         Flourtown, Pa. 19031 

When making a donation, you will be given a numbered receipt via email. A rubber Ducky or 
more will be entered into the Hillcrest Ducky Derby with your number(s) at the bottom of the 
duck(s). Ducks remain property of Hillcrest Ducky Derby. Helping a local resident creates a 
sense of community. Thanks so much for your support! 

The deadline for adopting duckies is November 7, 2020 


